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Thanks to all our patrons
for visiting us this year
whether it be to borrow
books, check out our special
collections, use the
computers or makers space,
or attend one of our many
programs. We can't wait to
see what 2024 holds for us
all!

Reel
) Opposites

/ A Library
3 Podcast

about movies

2024 starts our third year
with Reel Opposites. It's one
of our favorite parts of our
job and can't wait to
continue reviewing movies
and hopefully providing you
with some entertainment!

FEASTS
ANEWPROGRAM  \NpEREST MEETING:
Monday, January 8

. 6:00PM
culinary delights, and )

new recipies!
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Stitchin’ Saturdays
Brmé‘gour-cllrrent p?oje:t and socialize
while you work, or learn a new basic skill

on the second Saturday of each month!

This Month’s Project:
Embroidery Basics!
Saturday, January 13e 11am-3pm

Spill the Tea!

SCPL's Book Club is BACK
with a new namel!

Come to our interest meeting

on Monday, January 22 at 6 P.M.

for teqa, coffee, cookies,

and bookish babblel

Join us for Dungeons & Dragons Se
at SCPL at 5:00pm on the *last*
Monday of each month.

Open to Adults & Teens Ages 13+

Beginners & experienced players

4 S welcome!

Are yow brave encugh lo parly up and, venture foelh?.
Call (304) 744-6561 to sign up! :

Sign-ups for Adult events
begin January 2nd
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Let it snow, let it snow, let it
snow! Cozy up this winter
with a good book or two from
the Corner Bookstore. Our
featured collections this
month include books on health
& fitness and self-help. Also
highlighted are Westerns.
There is a fine selection of
Louis L'Amour books and
audiobooks as well as other
popular authors in the genre.

We are likewise having a
terrific sale on DVDs in
January. There are classic
movies, children’s movies,
action and romance movies,
and just about every other
movie genre. Come in and get
your favorites for 25 cents a
piece! We have anything you
might need for your comfy
family movie nights.

Donations are always
welcome and we look forward
to seeing you in the upcoming
year. Happy New Year!!




STAFF PICK
N

Josh's Pick

The Last Action Heroes: The
Triumphs, Flops, and Feuds of
Hollywood's Kings of Carnage

by Nick De Semlyen

Nick de Semlyen's informative and
boisterous chronicle of the action
stars from decades past encapsulates
what made their films from this era
so memorable - a no-nonsense,
breezy, and over the top good
time. De Semlyen's spirited book
makes you want to dust off the
VCR (and maybe practice some
spin kicks) and relive the glory
days of the unapologetically
raucous action films of the 1980's

and 1990's.

RESOURCES

TUTOR

Library patrons across West
Virginia can access unlimited
homework help, test prep, and
other resources through
TutorWV, powered by Tutor.com
with an SCPL card!

Follow us on Social Media!

You

@scplwv

YOUTH SERVICES

HAPPY NEW YEAR from Youth Services! We wish you all the best
in 2024, and are looking forward to a great year of reading
together.

Spanish Storytime (Tuesdays at 10:30am) & Words & Wiggles
(Thursdays at 10:30am) will be offered throughout January,
starting January 4. These programs are designed for infants,
toddlers and preschoolers, but are open to all! Join us to move,
groove and grow.

Teen Territory will resume meeting on Wednesdays at 3:30pm
starting on January 10. These programs are open to all students
in grades 6 through 12. Please follow us on Facebook for more
information about the fun we have planned each week!

Lego Night returns on Tuesday, January 16 at 6:00pm. Lego
aficionados can build along with our suggested theme or follow
their imagination wherever it leads! Bring a friend and enjoy a
fun evening at the library.

We are also thrilled to continue Chess Nights at SCPL in the
new year. Join us on Tuesday, January 9 and/or Tuesday, January
23 from 6:00-8:00pm. Chess players of all ages are welcome!
Please remember to bring your own board if you are able.

A special note - We would like to thank Ms. Annette, from the
bottom of our hearts, for her many years of faithful service to
children here at SCPL. Please join us in wishing her the best in
her well-deserved retirement!
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